
 

For Immediate Release:                                                   Contact:  Jim Barry 

September 20, 2022    Elizabeth Rose Galamba 

    609-963-1975  

 

I-195 westbound Exit 1A ramp to I-295 southbound  
to be detoured tonight and tomorrow night in Hamilton 
Acceleration lane onto I-295 southbound to be closed tomorrow night 

(Trenton) - New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced the I-195 

westbound Exit 1A ramp to I-295 southbound will be detoured tonight and tomorrow night in 

Hamilton, Mercer County. In addition, the acceleration lane onto I-295 southbound at the I-195 

interchange will be closed tomorrow night.  

Tonight, Tuesday, September 20 

Beginning at 8 p.m. tonight, Tuesday, September 20, until 4 a.m., tomorrow, Wednesday, 

September 21, NJDOT’s contractor, Orchard Holdings, LLC., is scheduled to close and detour the  

I-195 westbound Exit 1A ramp to I-295 southbound. The closure is necessary for electrical work.  

 

Tomorrow night, Wednesday, September 21 

Beginning at 8 p.m. tomorrow night, Wednesday, September 21, until 4 a.m., Thursday, September 

22, I-195 traffic wishing to go to I-295 southbound will be detoured. I-195 Exit 1A will only be open 

for motorists wishing to make a U-turn from I-195 westbound to I-195 eastbound. The acceleration 

lane onto I-295 southbound will be closed for electrical work. The following detour will be in place on 

both nights: 

 

I-195 westbound Exit 1A ramp to I-295 southbound: 

• Motorists on I-195 westbound wishing to take the Exit 1A ramp to I-295 southbound/Camden 

will be directed to continue on I-195 westbound, which becomes Route 29 northbound 

• Continue on Route 29 northbound 

• Take the ramp to South Lamberton Road/Duck Island 

• Keep left to take the ramp to Route 29 southbound to I-195 & I-295/Shore Points/Camden 

• Take the Exit 1A ramp to I-295 southbound/Camden 

 

The $1.5 million federally-funded Relamping South project will replace lights in various locations 

throughout Atlantic, Burlington, Camden, Cape May, Cumberland, Gloucester, Mercer, Monmouth, 

Ocean, and Salem counties. The project is expected to be completed in fall 2023. 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. Motorists are 

encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for real-time travel 

information, and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT or on the NJDOT Facebook 

page. 
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